

BRITISH ASSOCIATION OF DERMATOLOGISTS
BIOLOGIC INTERVENTIONS
REGISTER

BADBIR March 2011



Welcome to the March 2011 edition of the BADBIR newsletter.

Database News

Work on the database continues and centres will be informed once the database is ready to go live.

Funding

BADBIR offer finance to dermatology departments for participating in BADBIR. Funds may be used at the discretion of the principal investigator to support BADBIR related activities. Some dermatology departments have used the funds to enable nurses to attend courses or conferences. This may have the benefit of improving staff morale and education. This may also act as an incentive to recruit to patients BADBIR.

If you would like more information on how you could access these funds please contact the office at badbir@manchester.ac.uk

Centre Achievement

Congratulations to the following centres who have recruited more than 100 patients to the register. Salford Royal Infirmary, Western Infirmary, Glasgow, Queen's Medical Centre, Nottingham, and St John's Institute of Dermatology (GSTT).

New Recruiters

Many thanks to the **Ipswich Hospitals NHS Trust, Pontefract General Infirmary and Peterborough & Stamford Hospitals NHS Trust** who recently recruited their first patient to BADBIR.

New Centres

We welcome the following trusts who have recently been approved to participate in BADBIR;
Barnsley NHS Trust, Northern
Devon NHS Trust, Dudley
Hospitals Group, King's College
Hospital and The Queen
Elizabeth Hospitals King's Lynn
NHS Trust.





BADBIR League Tables

The BADBIR league table below shows the top ten highest recruiters in 2011. These tables are based on average recruitment per month for 2011. (Jan, Feb, Mar).

St Vincent's, Dublin

Queen Elizabeth NHS Trust

St John's Institute of Dermatology (GSTT)

East Lancashire Hospitals NHS Trust

Royal Victoria Infirmary, Newcastle

Queens Medical Centre, Nottingham

St James's Hospital Dublin

Cardiff and Vale NHS Trust

County Durham and Darlington NHS

Lancaster Royal Infirmary

Centre of the Month

Congratulations to the following centres who were the highest recruiter in February 2011.

February 2011

St John's Institute of Dermatology (GSTT)

Queens Hospital, Woolwich

Naomi Hare, Research nurse and Lucy Moorhead, Clinical Nurse Specialist accepted the mug on behalf of St John's Institute of Dermatology (GSTT).





Staff News

This month we welcome our new Administrative Assistant Adele Moores to BADBIR. Adele has been with the University of Manchester for the past 10 years. She joins us from the National Drug Evidence Centre.

Feedback

We would love to know what you think of our newsletter. If you have any feedback or suggestions we would be grateful if could let us know at adele.moores@manchester.ac.uk